
 

 

DATE:    May 3, 2017 

TO:       A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director  

 FROM:   Alessandra Delfico, PE CFM                 

  SUBJECT:  Interlocal Agreement with the City of Margate 
  ______________________________________________________________________ 

 
This interlocal agreement with the City of Margate will formalize the existing 
arrangement with the City of Margate and the City of Pompano Beach to supply each 
other with potable water if necessary. Possible situations include contamination, natural 
disaster or other emergency situation.  The will be valid for five years with three (five 
year) renewal periods.  
 
As mentioned in the agreement, the City of Pompano Beach has had the improved 
connection designed and will have it constructed this summer, sharing the costs with 
Margate, approximately $79,000 each. The construction contract for $135,868.00 was 
approved at the March 28th commission meeting. An agreement for Construction 
Engineering Inspection services was entered into for $22,180.00. Funds from the 
Capital Improvement Project (16288 Utility Water Interconnect) are being used. Margate 
will be invoiced for its portion when the project is complete. Any future repair and 
maintenance costs will also be split.   
 
This agreement and design will also be used as a template when updating the four 
other interconnections with Fort Lauderdale and Broward County 
  


